
Village of Lagrange Committee of Whole Minutes

Record of Proceedings

December 12, 2019
Council President Kincannon started the Committee of Whole meeting at 6:45PM.  Members present Honer, Price, Gregory, Kincannon, Dill and Karpinski.

The Mayor discussed the administrator and zoning inspector position. Kincannon stated he would update the website. 

The Park Board is looking for a new member.  

Strauss and Gates will be meeting with the County to discuss previous interest in helping the Village on a retention pond at the Municipal Building which will help take the stress off the Kilner Ditch.  The project is estimated at 1.4 million.  

There being no further business, Committee of the Whole ended at 7:23 PM.  
Signed: ____________________________                       Attested by: 
Gary Kincannon, Council President                          ______________________

 Date: ___________________________   
Kimberly Fallon, Fiscal Officer
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